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September 2021 
 

 
Dear Visitor 
 

In light of the current complex and changing situation surround COVID-19 we are taking 
precautions to protect visitors against the outbreak. 
 

To minimise the spread of COVID-19 we have introduced enhanced cleaning procedures, 
encouraged regular handwashing/sanitising, and are following Government advice from 
Public Health England on our routines and procedures.  Our aim is to keep all visitors 
safe and well. 

 
We are therefore asking that all visitors to the church follow the guidance as 
outlined below: 

 
• You must not visit our premises if you have travelled or been in direct contact with 

someone who has travelled, in the 10-day period prior to your visit, from a country 

that requires self-isolation on return to the UK.  We are sure you will understand that 
the situation remains fluid and the areas affected (travel corridors) may change. 

 

• You must not attend the premises if you have any COVID symptoms (high 
temperature, continuous cough or loss of taste and/or smell) and should be self-
isolating. 

 

• Please use the hand sanitiser on entry and sign in using the NHS QR code. 
 
• Please maintain social distancing whilst on the premises where possible.  This will 

minimise the number of individuals identified as “close contacts”. 
 
We appreciate your understanding in this matter and thank you for your assistance in 

helping to keep our community safe. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Culver Church  


